
Ellesmere Port

Group
Young Carers

You’re invited to....



When?

2023
Tuesday 3rd October 
Tuesday 17th October 
Tuesday 31st October 

Tuesday 14th November 
Tuesday 28th November 

2024
Tuesday 16th January 
Tuesday 30th January 
Tuesday 13th February 
Tuesday 5th March 
Tuesday 19th March 
Tuesday 30th April 
Tuesday 14th May 
Tuesday 4th June 
Tuesday 18th June 
Tuesday 2nd July 

Community Centre 
Cheltenham Road   
  Ellesmere Port  
     CH65 5DS 

Evening sessions will be split into two halves, the first 
for our younger group 6-10 year olds and the second 
half for 11-13 year olds. The split groups allow us to 
tailor the activities to better suit each age.

6 - 10 years = 6.o opm to 7:30pm
11 - 13 years = 7:30pm to 9.00pm

Team Eport

Wolverham 

Please keep this flyer safe to remind you of all sessions!

What?

Where?

Who? FAQs
Do adults need to stay?
No! Parents or guardians do not need to stay, they 
only need to be on site to drop you off and pick up.

Is there an admission fee?
No! All our activities are free, both during term time 
and any events we put on over the holidays.

I need help with transport?
Unfortunately this is not something we can provide, 
however if you are really struggling please contact 
the office and we will do our best to accommodate. 

Do I need to reserve a place for sessions?
No, for evening sessions during term time you do 
not need to reserve a place. However for events 
during the holidays you will need to reserve a place,  
more details will be released with our holiday 
programmes so keep an eye on the post!

I’ve got children in different age groups, can they 
attend the same session? 
We recommend they attend the session for their 
age group. Due to feedback over the Summer we have 
decided to split the age groups so that activities are 
more age appropriate and enjoyable for all. 

Hello you! Yes you! You are invited to join Cheshire 
Young Carers every other week for a fun evening full  
   of activities. Things have changed a little since 
 we were last able to meet face to face so please 
read on for our updated infomation.

You may bring your own 
drink and snacks to session


